
Mrs Lyndal Kusely 
80 Bynya Road 
Palm Beach 2108

Re DA2020/0442-231 Whale Beach Road Whale Beach

To Whom it May Concern,

I am a resident of Palm Beach and fully support the above development proposal.

The existing building is extremely run down and visually unpleasant and is in dire need of a 
make over. We live in such a beautiful location and it adds nothing to the area.

I think it would provide a wonderful boost for the area as we have nothing like it - not only 
would it be an excellent meeting spot for locals but it would also create jobs for many young 
people in the area.

I fully support the plas ad feel very excited at the prospect of enjoying this beautiful venue in 
the near future.

Thank you for your consideration of my comments.

Kind regards,

Lyndal Kusely.
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